

We stand for stewardship and innovation

representing Canada's plant science industry

Who We Are

Plant Science Industry

Media Room

News Releases
Policy Submissions
Newsletter
Media Responses
Photo Library

Agricultural Pesticides

Urban Pesticides

Biotechnology

WE STAND FOR: Stewardship

WE STAND FOR: Innovation

Events

Members Lounge

Manage Your Containers

Re: Stop cosmetic pesticides, Terrace Standard, Feb. 9, 2011

Shame on the Canadian Cancer Society for misleading Terrace residents about urban pesticides!

If the Canadian Cancer Society has information to back up its pesticide claims it is irresponsibly squandering its efforts on municipal campaigns rather than presenting "proof" to Health Canada, which regulates the products, or to the industry, which runs hundreds of tests on each and every product seeking federal government registration.

What many people don't know is that before any pesticide can be sold in Canada it must undergo a rigorous scientific review and risk assessment by Health Canada.

Through this process pesticides receive a greater breadth of scrutiny than any other regulated product to ensure they will not harm the health or environment of current or future generations. Only those products that meet Health Canada's strict health and safety standards are registered for sale and use.

The fact of the matter is, if the concerns raised in the letter were valid, the pesticides that are currently available for use in British Columbia would not have passed through Health Canada's comprehensive review process.

Furthermore, if the Canadian Cancer Society had even a shred of relevant, compelling information Health Canada would be all over it. After all, the health of Canadians is Health Canada's top priority and it is mandated to assess all scientifically credible evidence available regarding the pesticides it has approved for sale and use.

If the Canadian Cancer Society does know something about the safety of pesticides that the rest of us do not, they have an obligation to bring it to Health Canada so it can be investigated.

As it stands now, the weight of scientific research proves that pesticides can be safely used and Canadians should feel comfortable if they choose to use them.

Sincerely,

Lorne Hepworth

President, CropLife Canada - representing the plant science industry

stewardshipfirst
working responsibly to protect
people and the environment







CropLife Conference 2008

Home

Quick Links

Upcoming Events

Crop Links

Contact Us

Copyright 2010 © CropLife Canada. All rights reserved. Privacy Policy